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July 2021 

Year Six ‘Summer Vibes BBQ’ 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are rapidly approaching the end of term and we want to give our Year 6 students the send off that they deserve. 

As you know, we have organised our activity day at Eaton Vale but we wish to invite your child to our ‘Year 6 Summer 

Vibes BBQ’ on their final day all together, Friday 16th 2021. Choices of a burger, hotdog/sausage or vegetarian will be 

available and bookable via the ‘Google Classroom’ by no later than Friday 9th July. 

Due to COVID restrictions, this will be a student-only event but Year 6 are free to dress in their best ‘festival/summer’ 

looks for the day rather than uniform. However, they may still bring in a separate shirt for signing if they wish. 

The morning will consist of some fun, organised games before we host the BBQ in the afternoon, within the school 

day. 

Both the school and the FRIENDS of Dereham Junior Academy are funding the BBQ but to make this a feast they will 

never forget, we are asking for some food/drink contributions from each child. These may be brought into school 

during the final week.  

Items such as: 

 Sealed drinks (these can be fizzy pop) 

 Long-life juice cartons 

 Sealed bags of sweets 

 Popcorn  

 Crisps 

 Biscuits 

 Fruit/salad items on the day only 

 Or, any traditional party food would be very much appreciated but please ensure there are no nuts. 

We hope this will be an enjoyable day for all and a suitable farewell to our Year Six given the current restrictions. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

The Year Six Team 
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